
Alvin Independent School District
April 13, 2021

To AISD Board of Trustees
Agendum  Request to Consider Approval of Elementary Boundary 

Adjustment
Category Operations / Action Item
Resource Personnel Rory Gesch, Deputy Superintendent – Operations

Pat Miller, Chief Operating Officer

Attachments
Rationale Due to the rapid growth in the area of 288 and Highway 6 

and the lack of available future school sites, it is recommend 
to make boundary adjustments to zone currently 
undeveloped land into school zone that can more adequately 
accommodate growth if development occurs. 

There is a very limited impact on current student 
populations.  Less than 50 families, impacted families would 
be allowed to remain at currently zoned campuses for the 
duration of their student’s tenure on that campus. 

District Goal(s) Facilities 

Budget Implications None

Recommendation or 
Proposed Motion 

The Board approve recommended boundary adjustment to 
electuary attendance zone for the 21-22 school year. 


